
 

                                
 
Monday 19th May 2025  
  
  
Dear Parents,  
  
As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to share with you the list of Primary staff 
members who will be leaving Bangkok Patana at the end of this term. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for the contributions each of these colleagues has made during their time 
with us. They have played a valued role in shaping the learning and growth of our students, and they 
will be very much missed by children, families and colleagues alike. 
 

Primary School Leavers     

Mark Verde  Vice Principal, Learning & Curriculum  

Jane Verde  Nursery Class Teacher  

Dan Morrison  Y2 Class Teacher  

Fung Yee Pang  Y2 Class Teacher  

Georgina Micklethwaite  Y3 Class Teacher  

Miranda Cawley  Y4 Class Teacher/ Y4 Leader (Pastoral)  

Dylan Jones  Y4 Class Teacher  

Bart Cowling  Y5 Class Teacher  

Todd Thornback  Y6 Class Teacher/ Y6 Leader (Curriculum & Assessment)  

Zoe Edmunds  Primary PE Teacher/ PE Curriculum Co-ordinator  

Eoin Bevan  EAL Teacher/ Assistant Leader of Primary EAL  

Astrid Monfort  Primary French Teacher   

Cora Batley-Moss  Primary Art Teacher  

Patumtip Kotikul  Teaching Assistant, Foundation Stage  

Siravit Chanprasit  Teaching Assistant, Technology  

  
We know you will join us in wishing them every happiness and success in their next chapter, and in 
thanking them for all they have brought to our school community. I am also pleased to share that all 
recruitment for the year ahead is now complete, and we look forward to welcoming new staff members 
to our Primary team in August.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
  
Sarah McCormack 
Primary Principal  

 


